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The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

extended festival greetings to people of the State on the festive occasion of 

Nyokum Yullo.  

In his message, the Governor said that like all tribal festivals of Arunachal 

Pradesh, Nyokum Yullo provides an opportunity to the members of the 

Nyishi community to display the culture richness of the State. He further 

said that the celebration of festivals helps in developing better 

understanding and appreciation of different cultures and communities.  

The Governor said that the enormity of State’s cultural diversity and 

pluralism is its singular hallmark and the foundation of its unity and integrity. 

He wished that the torchbearers and youth of the society would continue to 

promote the positive values of the State’s cultural pluralism.  

May this year’s celebration invoke the spiritual blessing to ensure harmony, 

well being and prosperity of the people of this beautiful State, the Governor 

wished. 
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